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Announcement 
 
Heraring on Demolition of Decommissioned Nuclear Installations in Sweden 
 
Arranged by the Swedish National Council for Nuclear Waste (formerly called KASAM). 
Stockholm, Sweden, December 11 2007. 
The hearing will be conducted in Swedish. 
Attendance is free of charge. 
Registrations should be sent to siv.milton@environment.ministry.se no later than November 23, 2007. 
For registration form and further information see www.kasam.org  

 
The Swedish National Council for Nuclear Waste is an independent scientific committee 
within the Ministry of the Environment. Its mandate is to advise the Government in matters 
relating to nuclear waste and the decommissioning of nuclear facilities. The Council´s 
members are independent experts within different areas of importance for the disposal of 
radioactive waste, not only in technology and science, but also in areas such as ethics and 
social sciences.  
 
The Swedish National Council for Nuclear Waste has since long been known as KASAM but 
since the meaning of that name (an acronym) has been very difficult to understand in 
Sweden KASAM has decided to drop this name (both in texts in Swedish and in English 
translations) and to use the full name or shorter versions of that (eg. the Council for Nuclear 
Waste, the Council etc). The role and the responsibilities of the Council are the same as 
before, only the name has changed. 

 
This NewsFlash together with additional information on NKS and its activities can be found on www.nks.org.  
The NKS Secretariat can be contacted on nks@nks.org.  
To unsubscribe to this NewsFlash, please contact the NKS Secretariat  
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